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Marine Notice No. 2 of 2016 
 

Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishermen, 
Yachtsmen and Seafarers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport wishes to advise that it has been informed 

that Kannad Marine, the manufacturer of Kannad SAFELINK EPIRBS, have issued a 

Global Recall Safety Notice of the following affected EPIRB units:  

 

Part No.’s  Affected Description    Date Range 

K1202311  EPIRB SAFELINK Manual+ GPS  All 

K1202367  EPIRB SAFELINK Auto GPS   All 

 

For further information please see the attached annex, which reproduces the Global Recall 

Safety Notice on this matter, issued by Kannad Marine.  

 

Irish Maritime Administration,  

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport,  

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, 

Ireland.  

 

15/01/2016  

 

Encl: Annex 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Irish Maritime Administration, Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 

TR60, Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

Kannad SAFELINK Global EPIRB Recall  

http://www.dttas.ie/index.aspx
http://www.dttas.ie/
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Annex 
 

 


